
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Outdoor Learning Updates – Opal Play 
 

There was great excitement this week when our new 

climbing wall arrived. The children (and some adults) 

were eager to give it a go. Wellies on and climbing 

we all went.  

 

Children worked together supporting each other to 

go up and over.  

Team work and smiles all round.  

 

Keep a look out over the coming weeks for the next 

items to be added to our outdoor trail.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Forest School – Wilderness Warriors 
 

In Forest School this week, Year 2 learnt about how 

hedgehogs are becoming endangered and what we 

can do to help them.  

 

We created our own nature art, making hedgehogs 

from pinecones and clay and we worked as a team 

to build a hedgehog house using bricks and dry 

leaves.  

 

We can't wait to see if we get any visitors!  
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